All Front Range communities

are home to coyotes. These clever
canids have readily adapted to our
food and habitat-rich environments.
The Colorado Division of Wildlife
wants to help you avoid conflicts
with coyotes in your neighborhood.

Questions or concerns regarding
wildlife in your area? Call the
Colorado Division of Wildlife at
303-291-7227 or visit us online at
www.wildlife.state.co.us




